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From: Maureen Corbett 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 1:05 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a resident of NW Tas, I rarely drive the 5-6 hours to Hobart but when I do I am a visitor who looks for pleasant places 
like parks around the river where I can walk and picnic. Evidently, if vested interests get their way, I, like every 
Tasmanian, will be paying for a very expensive white elephant that despite commonsense is to be located on public land 
that I will no longer have access to. My understanding is that the vast majority of Tasmanians are opposed to the 
building of a stadium at Mac Point so I ask the Planning Commission to implement strong guidelines that act to ensure 
transparency and prevent vested interest interference. This is the least the public is owed in a democracy, especially 
when the majority voice is ignored. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Maureen Corbett 
 




